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Summer is good time to be thinking about starting a new sisterhood program for the coming year. Many 

WRJ sisterhoods have had great success with their WRJ/Lilith Salon programs – why not consider it for 

your sisterhood.  

Lilith is a magazine that describes itself as “independent, Jewish, and frankly feminist.” Issued four times 

a year, Lilith’s articles live up to that description. The editors have just let us know that if your sisterhood 

wants to consider setting up a WRJ/Lilith Salon program they will be happy to send you a packet of 

several prior issues of the magazine to help your sisterhood determine if it wants to participate in the 

program.   

The salons meet in members homes four times a year to share their ideas about the articles, as well as to 

share a bite to eat and drink. Questions to stimulate discussion are provided for each issue by WRJ. 

Discussions are lively and some sisterhoods say that that previously inactive members or even new 

members have been attracted to the salons.  At least eight participants are need for optimum interaction.   

An introductory letter, a flyer about the salons, and a subscription form are available to duplicate for your 

members.  Contact Renata Gerecke at rgerecke@wrj.org if you have questions or would like a sample 

packet of the magazine. Please send her your subscriptions, with payment, to Women of Reform Judaism, 

633 Third Avenue, New York, NY, 10017-6778. 
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